Dear Lake Erie Alumni Chapter,

I am writing to thank you for the Lake Erie Chapter of the Penn State Alumni Association Trustee Scholarship awarded to me. Your generosity this year makes completing my degree at Penn State Behrend more possible. I am currently enrolled in the Biology program and plan to apply to medical school after graduation to become an OB/GYN.

Penn State Behrend was always dream school and your donation has lightened my financial burden during a difficult time in my life where I was unsure of my financial ability to graduate. Thank you again for your support. I hope that my chosen path of study eventually puts me in the position to one day help other students achieve their dreams.

Sincerely, Caitlin Kent